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Open Houses 
 
Join us for public open houses to discuss 
plans and projects in the Golden Gate 
National Recreation Area (GGNRA). These 
open houses are an opportunity to meet 
park staff, learn about ongoing projects, 
and provide your feedback and comments. 
Come any time during the open house and 
stay as long as you like!  
 
 
 
EXPERIENCE YOUR AMERICA TM  
 
The National Park Service cares for special 
places saved by the American people so 
that all may experience our heritage. 

 



Open House Stations 
 
• GGNRA Accessibility Transition Plan 

(Public comments will be accepted 
throughout the meeting) 

 
• Transportation Plans: Doyle Drive and 

Marin Headlands/Fort Baker (2010 Road 
Projects)  

 

• Crissy Field Center Temporary Relocation 
Due to Construction  

 
• Update on General Management Plan 
 
• Lower Redwood Creek Restoration at Muir 

Beach  
 
• Trails Project (Trails Forever) 
 
• Upcoming GGNRA Projects  
 
• Parks Conservancy Projects  
 
• Point Bonita Bridge Replacement Project  

 



 
Tuesday, May 19, 2009, 4 to 7 PM  
Fort Mason, Building 201 Bay and Franklin 
Streets  
San Francisco, CA 94123  
 
• Open House, 4 to 7 PM  
 
• Accessibility Plan Presentations  

4:30 PM, 5:30 PM, 6:30 PM  
 
Thursday, May 21, 2009, 4 to 7 PM  
Mill Valley Community Center  
Terrace Room  
180 Camino Alto  
Mill Valley, CA 94941  
 
• Open House, 4 to 7 PM  
 
• Accessibility Plan Presentations  

4:30 PM, 5:30 PM, 6:30 PM  
 
For a more detailed agenda and for more 
information on the items above, please 
check website www.nps.gov/goga. Click 

 



 

Management, Public Involvement, Open 
Houses.  
 
NOTE: To help GGNRA convert to 
completely paperless mailings, please sign 
up for email notification at: 
www.nps.gov/goga/parkmgmt/planninglan
ding.htm  
 
Sign language interpreters will be present 
at these meetings. Agendas are available 
prior to or at these Open Houses in large 
print, Braille, or audio formats. If you 
would like to continue receiving large print 
notices, and for more information, contact 
Michael Feinstein at (415) 561-4733 or by 
TDD at (415) 556-2766.  


